
Community Connect 
Friday, November 29th, 2019 

Retirement Announcement 

Please help us in congratulating Mr. Woods who has decided to retire on 
January 31, 2019.   We are thankful to Mr. Woods for his contributions 
to teaching, learning and supporting our start up. In the short time 
Meadow Ridge has been opened, he has built strong relationships with 
faculty, parents and students.  We will miss him but wish him well in his 
new chapter.  

In January we will welcome Mr. Skeet as our new Vice Principal.   Mr. 
Skeet is currently the Vice Principal of École Joe Clark 
School.    He has also had many years of experience in 
a K-9 school along with the opening of Heritage 
Heights.   Mr. Skeet is excited to join the Meadow 
Ridge School community and is committed to 
providing engaging, relevant and meaningful learning 
opportunities for students in our school community. 

Fundraising For Athletic Teams 

As a new school we need jerseys for our athletic programs.   If your 
family or business is willing to donate to the school to support athletics, 
that would be greatly appreciated by faculty and student athletes.   You 
are able to get a tax-deductible receipt for any donations over $100.  
Please contact Kim Peever, Office Administrator,  

Dressing For The Weather 

We would like to remind students to dress for the weather.  Our 
guidelines for indoor recesses are below -200C including wind chill.  
Reminder that doors open at 8:30 for students to enter the building. 
Students should come prepared to be outside in case of emergencies. 
many students are wearing shorts in this weather and we want to 
ensure they are prepared to be outside in case of fire drills, bus rides 
and outdoor learning adventures. 

Staff Stompers 

Congratulations to the Grade 8 boys and girls volleyball teams who 
played against the faculty in our first “Staff Stompers” game.  Each team 
put in a great effort; it was fun for everyone.  The entire school came to 
cheer on students and staff.  It was a great way to end the week! 

Rebecca Forchuk    Fred Woods 

Principal     Vice Principal 

 
 

Grades 6-8 Concert 

Wed. December 4th  

 7:00pm           

in Athletic Studio (gym) 

Performances from: 

 Meadow Ridge Choir 
 Gr. 6 Concert Band 
 Gr. 7/8 Concert Band 
 Ensemble by various 

students 
 Leadership Students 

 
Grades K-5 Concert 
 

Thurs. December 12th  

 6:30 pm           

in Athletic Studio (gym) 

 

 

 

 
 
Learner Profiles 
were sent home 
today. Please 
check your child’s 
backpack. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 


